
  

 

We Care About You! 
We are pleased to offer communion visits if you are not able to join us. Please contact the office if you would like to 
schedule a Eucharistic visitor. Fr. Tim and Deacon Chuck are available round the clock for pastoral care. You may find 
their telephone numbers in the Parish Directory. Our Daughters of the King prayer ministry team welcomes prayer 
requests on our website. Our office number is 623-582-5449 and our e-mail address is info@stjohnsaz.org. 
 
READINGS  
First Reading   Acts 2:1-21, page 1262  
Psalm  104:25-35, 37  BCP Pages 736 and 737 
Gospel    John 15:26-27; 16:4b-15 page 1254 
 
MUSIC 10:00 A.M.   
 
Entrance Hymn  LEVAS #115, Spirit of the Living God  
Song of  Praise   Hymnal #S-277 
Gradual    Halle, Halle, Hallelujah 
Offertory   LEVAS #112, Come, Holy Ghost, Creator Blest  
Communion    LEVAS #152, Let Us Break Bread Together (Instrumental)  
Closing Hymn   LEVAS #120, There’s a Sweet, Sweet Spirit  

 
Altar Flower Dedications 

Given by Renee’ Taylor in loving memory of my son Benjamin, for his 33rd birthday. 
 

 
 
 
 

Welcome to the Episcopal Church of St. John the Baptist! Whatever 
brought you here today is a good thing and we want you to know that you 
are always welcome here. Everyone is warmly invited to receive Holy Com-
munion, and you are invited to spend some time in fellowship following the 

service. Thank you for worshipping with us today!  

Holy Eucharist Rite II 
Sunday, May 19, 2024 
The Day of  Pentecost 

Whitsunday 
 

10 a.m. 
Followed by the Annual Parish Picnic 

 
Nursery - 9:45 a.m. -  11:15 a.m. 

 Chilton Hall Room 1 
 

Sunday School - 9:15 a.m. -  9:55 a.m. 
Chilton Hall Room 2 

Last Sunday School Class of the School Year 
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Heading Back Home from Jerusalem! 
We are at 998.47 miles. This week's total was 224.87 miles. Two of our leaders were Jennifer Elfenbein with 26.4 miles and 
Marjorie Thompson with  29.86 miles. Bring the miles you walked for the week to church and put them in the coffee can 
on the south wall table and let's see how fast we can get back home. 
 
Leaders Needed for 2 Ministries 
The Hospitality Ministry and Women Unlimited are looking for new ministry leaders. Please prayerfully consider if you are 
being called to serve as a leader for one of these important ministries. Don’t feel like you have to serve alone, both 
ministries could be well served by co-leaders. Please contact the office for more information.  
 
St. John’s 40th Anniversary Celebration 
A reminder to please help us by sharing a memory or an important event of your time at St. John’s by writing a short 
narrative (5x8 card) or submitting a photo to be placed in our Time Capsule (located in the parish hall). Also we want you 
to share photos of you from about the time you joined St. John’s. You can be doing anything; a vacation photo, a family 
picture or holiday get-together. Bring a 4x6 photo to display. Be sure to have your name on the back (just in case we don’t 
recognize you).  
 
For the month of  April the Food Pantry Served  
46 Families, 116 adults and 34 children 
 
Food Pantry needs for this week: Spaghetti O’s, Beef and Chicken Ramen Noodles, Strawberry Jam, Chunky Peanut 
Butter, Instant Potatoes, Pancake Mix, Syrup. 
 
Please remember to check expiration dates. Your donations are always appreciated. 
 
May Stewardship Message 
Time, Talent and Treasure 
"Dearest Lord, teach me to be generous; teach me to serve you as you deserve; to give and not count the cost." - Ignatius 
of Loyola 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. John’s Giving and Attendance for May 12th 
 

   Pledge    $7,160.10 Plate           $1,540.00 
   Food Pantry       $70.00 Thrift Store     $207.50 
   Other      $65.25 Weekly Expenses      $10,435.56 
   Attendance           115 
        

4102 W. Union Hills Drive 
Glendale, AZ 85308 
Phone: 623 582-5449 

 
The Rev. Timothy J. Yanni, Rector 

The Rev. Cn. Chuck Milhoan, Deacon 
Mrs. Renee’ Taylor, Parish & Communications Administrator 
Mrs. Michelle Weaver, Finance &  Administrative Assistant 

Mrs. Mary Jane Santamaria, Nursery Supervisor 
Ms. Hyeri Choi, Pianist & Choir Director 

Mr. Jimmy Diaz, Director Joyful Noise & Praise Band 
 

Email:  info@stjohnsaz.org 
Website:  www.stjohnsaz.org 

Facebook:  www.facebook.com/stjohnsaz 
Instagram: www.instagram.com/stjohnsaz 
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Happenings @ St. John the Baptist 
 
· Bible Study Between Services  
 Sunday - 9:00 a.m./between Services, CH-Rm 5 
 
· Harry Potter Book Club- Off for Holy Week 
 Monday, May 20, "Harry Potter and the Goblet of Fire"   
 
· Wednesday Eucharist, Healing Service 
 Wednesday, May 22, 1:00 p.m., Parish Hall 
 
· Men’s Fellowship and Bible Study 
 Saturday, May 25, 8:00 a.m., Zoom 
 
· Military Veterans Meeting 
 Saturday, May 25, 11:30 a.m., East Annex 
 
· Daughters of the King Meeting  
 Sunday, May 26, 9:00 a.m., between services, East Annex 
 
· Bunco at St. John’s   
 Thursday, June 6, 6:30 p.m., Parish Hall 
 
· Military Vets Meal Prep 
 Friday, June 7, 10:00 a.m., Kitchen 
 
· Women Unlimited Meeting/Potluck- Brunch 
 Honoring Inspiring Women in Our Lives  
 Saturday, August 17, 11:00 a.m., Parish Hall 
 This event has been rescheduled to August 17th.from May 
 25th. Contact the office for more information. 
   
O God of unchangeable power and eternal light: Look favorably on 
your whole Church, and on our parish home of St. John the Baptist in 
Glendale, Arizona. Guide us in caring for our church as you continue 
your mystical work of creation. Lead us to give generously of our time, 
talent, and treasure for the care and rejuvenation of our church home. 
Invite us to see and know that things which were cast down are being 
raised up, and things which had grown old are being made new, and 
that all things are being brought to their perfection by your Son Jesus 
Christ our Lord; who lives and reigns with you, in the unity of the Holy 
Spirit, one God, for ever and ever. Amen.  


